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The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is requesting assistance from the public in 
locating a missing juvenile female.  
 

Hannah Bhatia was last seen on Monday, November 20
th

 at approximately 6:30 P.M. at 
3171 Southwest 20

th
 Court in the City of Fort Lauderdale. Law enforcement officials 

conducted a canvass of the area and have not been able to locate her.  
 

Bhatia is a 16 year old, W/F, 5’01”, 120 lbs., brown hair, brown eyes, and a medium 
build. It is unknown what Bhatia was wearing when she left her residence.   
 

Bhatia suffers from anxiety. 
 

Anyone with information as to the whereabouts of this missing juvenile is encouraged to 
contact the Fort Lauderdale Police Department at 954-764-4357.  
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